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26 April 2023 

Gateways to Nursery - Sessions – September 2023 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
I am sure that you can hardly believe that it is nearly the end of your child's time in Gateways! In 
September, s/he will be ready to move up to our Nursery setting.  
 
To help us plan our staffing and classes, we would like to ask you for some information on the form 
here.  
 
Please complete this as soon as you can, no later than Friday 12th May, to help us to try and allocate 
to you the days and sessions that you would prefer.  
 
If you would like help with the form, please speak to Mrs. Hornsby or the school office.  
 
Thank you! 
 

 
My Best Wishes,  
 

 
 

Mrs Joanne Hall 
Headteacher 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 

http://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/
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